
From: Ndesamburo Kwayu <n.kwayu@yahoo.com> 

Subject: Re: Retirement gift 

Date: March 6, 2018 at 9:47:00 AM AKST 

To: Lila Trask <trask@gci.net> 

Reply-To: Ndesamburo Kwayu <n.kwayu@yahoo.com> 

 

Dear Lila and Family, 

 

Hope you are back from California or still in California. Thank you so much for the retirement gift. Please 

see/ find  what the gift was able to do in putting up a new water harvest system before the long rains 

start.  

 

Please find the attached photos that you can share with my donors in Petersburg AK. 

 

God bless you for this valuable gift. Thank you so much. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Kwayu  and Rose. 


